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Comments: I am writing in opposition to the proposed gravel pit project on 160 at the San Juan River village. I

believe this project would greatly reduce the quality of life we have chosen but I also believe that the amount of

trucks in and out of the gravel pit, I believe it will present a true accident hazard having big trucks driving up and

down 160 in a residential neighborhood and beyond. As it is people speed all the time on the road. 

 

I do believe the bike trail would be a nice addition to the area. 


